
United Nations S/2002/530

 

Security Council Distr.: General
7 May 2002

Original: English

02-37237 (E)    070502

*0237237*

Letter dated 7 May 2002 from the President of the
Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 2 May 2002
(S/2002/529) concerning your intention to appoint Sven Christian Frederiksen
(Denmark) as Commissioner of the United Nations Mission in Bosnia and
Herzegovina International Police Task Force has been brought to the attention of the
members of the Security Council. They take note of the intention contained in your
letter.

(Signed) Kishore Mahbubani
President of the Security Council


